
We have so much to be 
grateful for…. 
  

Here’s what some of the 
men at Jericho Road are 

thanking God for: 
 

Nick K (pictured below):  

 

"I am grateful to Jericho Road for   

allowing me the opportunity to 

achieve sobriety, for drawing me 

closer to God, allowing me the chance 

to reconnect with my family and loved 

ones and helping me find peace and 

happiness with myself." 

I am grateful for…. 
 

Joel A:  "...finally becoming the young 

man that God wanted me to be all 

along." 

 

Christian D:  "...a community that has 

given me a new way to live and tools 

for my daily living." 

 

     Rob and Johnny pictured above 
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More Gratitudes… 
 

 

Rob H:  "I have been with Jericho 

Road 19 years.  I am a graduate 

of the Addiction Program and I 

am in Second-Stage Housing.  I 

am grateful to God and Jericho 

Road for teaching me faith in  

others & myself and for the grace 

to make big mistakes. Also, I 

have learned that I am valuable 

and useful and have something 

good to offer to this community." 

 

Johnny M:  "I am grateful to God 

for grace and to Jericho Road for 

making me a productive member 

of society." 

 

Joe G:  "I am grateful for the  

helpful tools and the wonderful 

community I have gained in    

Jericho Road." 
 

Still More to be Grateful for.... 
 

 

Thank You for making a Difference! 
 

Summer is typically a difficult time for charities as donations slow down and finances become tight.  But thanks to 

your response to our Urgent Appeal in May, we are in a good place heading into the summer!  Your support, along 

with some adjustments we’ve made, has lightened the stress! 

 

Thank you for your response to the need and for remembering us over the summer months. 

 
(cont’d on next page) 



We see definite answer to the prayers we've committed to as a staff, Board 

and community.  As you may remember in our April Newsletter, we have 

committed to "circling needs" and trusting God to meet those needs.   

 

 

We are grateful that: 
 

We found a new home for our graduates - this is an answer to our prayers.  

 

We'll be opening up a new home sometime in September.  This new space is 

ideal to serve our recent graduates along with our long-term concurrent 

disorder grads where we can offer a program specifically designed for their 

transitional needs and long-term goals. 

 

 
We are grateful for: 
 

Your response to our financial need—another answer to our prayers.  

 

Thank you for being a part of Jericho Road, for financially supporting us in our 

time of need and for praying with us! 

 

S t i l l  M o r e  t o  b e  g r a t e f u l  f o r. . .  ( c o n t ’ d )  

Hope Versluis,  

Executive Director 

 

Thank You to everyone who 

was able to join us for our 

Celebration Supper.  We 

hope you enjoyed it as much 

as we did. 

  

It was great to fellowship 

with you and share our vision 

& needs for the coming year. 

 We really enjoyed hearing 

the men's stories of  

gratitude. 
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